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Brain Injury Association of Maryland Board of Directors
Letter of Intent 
Dear Board of Directors, 
I am sending this letter with intentions of joining the Board of Directors. Recently I assumed the role of Director for The Brain Injury Program at Western Maryland Hospital Center. Our Previous Director Jamie McElwee served on the board as well as our Medical Director Dr. Sullivan. As you are aware, unfortunately both of those individuals have left our organization. I would like the opportunity to join the board and continue the ongoing relationship with our hospital and your organization. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


Annie Thrift Mann, BSN, RN, CRRN, CBIS
Director-Western Maryland Hospital Center Brain Injury Program 



